
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:   October 28, 2015 

 

SUBJECT:  Plant Pathology Revise Graduation requirements for Master of Science in Plant 

Pathology 

On October 27th 2015, the Graduate Studies approved a proposal from the department of Plant 

Pathology to revise PLP seminar requirement for Masters students in Plant Pathology. Please forward 

to the Faculty Senate as a discussion item.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


